
 
4/10-11 
3rd Grade 
FSA Math 
Assessments 
 
 
 
4/12-13 
4th Grade 
FSA Reading 
Assessments 
 
 
 
4/14/17 
Teacher/
Student  
Holiday 
 
 
 
4/18-19 
5th Grade 
FSA Reading 
Assessments 
 
 
4/20/17 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 

 
 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 
Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

  What a great week it has been here at Hunt. We had seamless 3rd grade FSA 
testing, many students were able to attend various plays, and we all were able to enjoy 
the Book Fair. A very special thank you to Kara Tozer for being chair of the fair this year 
and doing an outstanding job! Thank you to our awesome volunteers: Katie Crevasse, Sam 
Tozer, Whitney Bates, Lauren Leth, Gary Christman, Cindy Chaconas, Karina McClarnon, 
Heather Sostrum, Johanna Eklund, Pat Lea, Danielle Grissom, Sarah Gay, Aubrey Mulligan, 
Caroline Mason, Emily Gordon, Lauren Leth, Elena LaGuardia, Allison DuBrow, and Kelly 
Eastman. 

 Thank you to Jo Ellen Parkey for organizing our Camp Fair on Sunday. The weather 
was beautiful, so our attendance was down, but we have put flyers out on PeachJar for all 
of the camps that participated. Please check-it-out for your summer childcare and activity 
needs. 

 Congratulations to all the students that represented R. B. Hunt so well as the 
Character Cup Competition last Wednesday. They were; Caya Asbille, Katelyn Lawrence, 
Adia Eklund, Ana Lindsey, Olivia Lang, Gabe Drozd, Jack Harris-Hynes, Drake Lusk, Walker 
Whitehead, and Dylan Stewart. Thank you parents for arranging transportation and 
cheering our students on! 

 We have a “Jawsome” number of students who have completed all 15 of the 
S.S.Y.R.A. books this week. Congratulations to: Charlotte Venney, Marco Barrera, Selena 
Zheng, Sharon Anderson, Rayven Riley, Malaya Alphonso, Ella Sharman, Sophia Harp, Jim 
Zheng and Lucas Cruz.  

Have a Great Weekend! 

Amanda S. Garman 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

31st, 2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Opal Ferreira, Aaron Johnson, Crockett McGraw, Soleil  

Cromwell, Emma LeGrand 

SECOND GRADE: Leta Poole, Jaxon Patterson, Lydia Jones, Ashlyn Albritton, Mara 

Brown, Mallory Graham, Jack Sharman, Jordan Cunningham 

THIRD GRADE: Ethan Watson, Julianna Tozer, Sydney Layland, Olyvia Metych,  

Rowan Everman, Sofia Forbes, Von Goode, Hazel Atkins, Noah Ropp 

FOURTH GRADE: Sophia Harp, Jack Parkey, Max  

SobenesDesme, Logan Chambliss, Mayleah Scroggie, Brianna Scroggie, Gavin Newton 

FIFTH GRADE: Braden Wright, Ana Lindsey, Dylan Moore, Hyde Kenney, Abbie  

Nickel, Jynealalu Aldis, Lana Dauth, Maddie Splane, Dylan Stewart 

ORDER YOUR  

YEARBOOK TODAY!!!! 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: April 3rd-April 7th.  Breakfast is served  

daily 8:00 until 8:25.  Milk is offered with every meal. 

 

Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and choice of WG Roll, BBQ Chicken Max Snax,  

Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 

Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli & Choice of WG  Garlic Toast, Max 

Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce 

Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 

Thursday–  Cheeseburger, Home-style Chicken Sandwich, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of 

WG Garlic Toast 

Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of 

Marinara Dipping Sauce 

 

Yearbook  

Notice!!! 

Order forms have been sent 

home.  

Please send checks, money orders or order 

online.  

CASH WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED! 

Quantities are limited so don’t delay! The 

cost is $20. To order online go to  

www.leonards.com/yearbooks 

Access code is: C377277 

PTAO NEWS 
The Book Fair was once again, a great success!  Thank you to 

all who let their child shop, purchased a book on the wish list 

for their teacher, or volunteered.  The kids really love going 

and Kara Tozer did a fantastic job running it all week. 

Our next PTAO meeting is April 20th at 8:45am.  It is our only 

offsite meeting and will be at the Growers Alliance Coffee 

Shop at 322 Anastasia Blvd, near Mellow Mushroom.  Hope to 

see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

All student lunches that are dropped off 

will be placed on the stage by the front 

office. If a student is expecting or forgot 

his/her lunch they are to check the 

stage area, if one is not there for them 

they will need to purchase a lunch from 

the 

 cafeteria line.  

 

The front office will no longer call into 

the classrooms concerning lunch  

 

SUMMER MARINE  

SCIENCE PROGRAM 

 

Pre-applications for the summer  
Marine Science Program 
were sent to all 5th grade  

elementary and middle schools in 
the district to be passed out dur-

ing the week of February 13th. 
However, if your child did not re-

ceive a pre-application, 
they may still apply.  You can  
download a pre-application, 

get all parent information, and 
view a video of the program 

by going to the Gamble Rogers  
Middle School website and 

clicking on the Marine Science 
link. Questions email:   

marinesciencepro-
gram@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

 

The St. Johns County School District  
is required to 

annually notify parents of students with 

disabilities 

that they may be found eligible for the  

McKay Scholarship Program 
for Students with Disabilities.  For more 

information, please see 

McKay Letter 2017-2018.pdf and/or visit 

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ese/choice/. 

mailto:marinescienceprogram@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:marinescienceprogram@stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VMpa-knhThWuh3e-VQMj0Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaqZqgP0EIAGxhjUBepntXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABIGfIWANCWI1SHlNhcmFoLkNvZmZpbkBzdGpvaG5zLmsxMi5mbC51cwlRBAAAAABEdWh0dHBzOi8vbXNnLnNjaG9vbG1lc3Nlbmdlci5jb20vbS8_cz1TaUlGeTBsNDJrRSZtYWw9
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Gj3Bx8VLIxUp_Qu7nf3XdA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaqZqgP0EIAGxhjUBepntXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABIGfIWANCWI1SHlNhcmFoLkNvZmZpbkBzdGpvaG5zLmsxMi5mbC51cwlRBAAAAABEKGh0dHA6Ly93d3cuc3Rqb2hucy5rMTIuZmwudXMvZXNlL2Nob2ljZS9Hq3sidXNlcmlkIjoi

